DATES - MAY 2015

| Mon. 4 th | | May Day - School Closed |
|----------------------|-----------|-------------------------|
| Mon. 11th | | Y6 SATs week starts |
| Wed. 13th | | Y6 Leavers Photograph |
| Fri. 22nd | 3.15 p.m. | School Closes |
| Mon. 1st June | 8.45 a.m. | School Opens |

HOLIDAY DATES

Monday 4th May 2015 School Closed School Closes 3.15 p.m. Friday 22nd May 2015 Monday 1st June 2015 School Opens 8.45 a.m.

Class Assemblies

| Wed. 13 th | 9.00 a.m. | Year 4 |
|-----------------------|-----------|--------|
| | | |

For further information please contact:

Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School

Tel. 01782 234390

E-mail: stluke@sgfl.org.uk

Website: www.hanleystlukes.com

St Lukian Newsletter



MAY 2015

















Strawberry Fayre 2015 – This year our Strawberry Fayre will take place on Friday 26th June 3.30 – 5.30 p.m. As usual we will need donations of bottles, cakes and items for our white elephant stall. Let's hope it will be a fine afternoon!!! Please put the date in your diary.

Emma Bridgewater. On Friday 15th May Emma Bridgewater will be coming into school to read to a group to KS1 pupils and to talk about an exciting free event at the Literary Festival on Saturday 13th June.



Summer Show 2015 – This year our summer show will be Hanley St. Luke's Got Talent. he dates for the performances will be Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd July. We will keep you informed about tickets!

Parking around the school – Please ensure that you park legally and safely around school. Please do not use "Residents Only" bays, park on double yellow lines or on corners. This will help to keep our children safe and our community happy! Be aware that the CCTV car will be around and about as well as our local Police Officers and PCSO's. They will ticket poorly/illegally parked cars.

Beanstalk. This voluntary group offers reading sessions to children across our city. If you think you could help to hear youngsters in Stoke-on-Trent by being a reading volunteer please visit www.beanstalkcharity.org.uk.

SATs 2015 – I am sure you will join with me in wishing our Y6 pupils the very best as they move into full exam mode. The pupils have worked so hard this year and we are hopeful for another year of sustained improvement. Good Luck Y6!

Uniform – Can I remind all parents and carers that full school uniform is essential. Trainers are not suitable as school uniform – school <u>shoes</u> must be worn. For full details of uniform expectations please visit our website.

Stoke Literary Festival. This will be taking place on 12th and 13th June. Tickets are available online from www.stokeliteraryfestival.org. Author Andy McNab, the President of our Literacy Festival, will be opening the event.



Memorial Garden – Please do not allow children to use the Memorial Garden as a playground. Please keep them with you before and after school. Thank you for your co-operation.

Dinner Money Reminder - This needs to be brought into school on a Monday in an envelope with your child's name and class clearly labelled. Thank you.

Here's to a marvellous May!

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr M.A. Barlow Headteacher